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By CARP Brazil: We held the True Love Day (Youth Ministry) and the CARP University Students, in 
Jardim-MS, at the New Hope farm, on December 18-20, 2015, as the end-of-year workshop. 
 
We had 205 participants. And our lectures were about Divine Principle, True Father’s life, and internal 
guidance about life of faith. We also has some testimonies from older members who lived together with 
True Parents when they were in Jardim. 
 
All the participants were very excited about the sports and challenges as well. Through this workshop the 
young people received motivation for a new beginning in the year 2016 and determined to realize God’s 
Will in their life. 
 

 


